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I am a resident of Multnomah County.  I strongly believe that anyone should legally 

be able to run for Soil & Water Conservation District Director.  It is an unfair practice 

to hold District Director candidates to the standard of ownership of 10 acres.  Please 

update this outdated statute and allow for open elections.  The rule is especially 

onerous in Multnomah County and other counties that have significant urban 

populations.  Thank you.  

Shawn Looney  


